

May 29, 2018

Media Arts Collaborative Charter School 4401 Central Ave, NE Attn: Earth House Albuquerque, NM 87108

Dear Friend(s) of St. Jude:

Thank you for your gift of cards made by the middle school students for our patients at St. Jude Children's Research Hospital. We appreciate your hard work and support.

One of the biggest comforts and blessings our families say they have when they come to St. Jude is the knowledge that countless people across America truly care for them. Whether providing funds for treatment and research, praying for the children, or sending thoughtful gifts, our donors and their contributions are sincerely appreciated and valued.

On behalf of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, and especially on behalf of the children and their families, thank you for your kindness and generosity. If you have any questions or if we can ever be of service to you; please call our Donor Services Department at 1-800-822-6344.

Sincerely, Josephine Ham

Jacqueline Harris

Director – ECC Services

P.S. We are very grateful for all donations made on behalf of our patients and their families. However, because of infection or safety concerns for our children, or the changing needs of the hospital, we occasionally receive items that can't be used at St. Jude. This would include used items, stuffed animals or cloth body dolls, VHS movies, toy guns, ride-on toys, balloons and food items. We are happy to share those items with some of the many other worthwhile organizations that benefit children.

For your future reference, we have enclosed a suggested patient gift list. We hope you will find it helpful.